S S S

ALBANY SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL

1 Campbell Road, Mt. Clarence ALBANY, Western Australia 6330

Telephone: 9841 0444

Email: albany.shs.enquiries@education.wa.edu.au

2019 PARENT TOUR SESSIONS

We would like to take this opportunity to invite parents/caregivers of prospective students who are considering attending Albany Senior High School in 2020 to join us on one of our official Parent Tour sessions.

These tours will be starting from the Front Office where you will be taken around the site by a member of our Executive team and current student representatives as your guides. The duration of this tour is approximately 45 minutes, ending with a short presentation from our Parents and Citizens committee and morning tea in our staff room.

Starting at 9.30 am from our Front Office, tours will be held on the following days:

- Wednesday 15 May
- Friday 31 May
- Thursday 13 June
- Tuesday 13 August
- Friday 23 August.

To book into one of these tours, we ask that you visit our website (http://albanyshs.wa.edu.au) and follow the link on the main page to 'Albany SHS Tours'. Fill in all the details required in the form. Under 'further information' place how many people plan to attend, and also any other information which may help when planning the tour (ie disabled access required).

If you do not have access to the internet, you are also able to contact our front office to make a booking. Numbers on the tours are capped, so please book in as early as possible so you do not miss out on the date you require.

These tours are directed towards the parent/caregiver of prospective new students. Although students are welcome to join, there will be further transition and orientation days for successful student applicants later in the year.

For further information, please contact our front office staff on 9841 0444.

Yours sincerely,

SARA GARCIA PERLINES DEPUTY PRINCIPAL

2 April 2019